
From: Jeffrey Kerr <jeff@kerr-realestate.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2025 4:39 PM
To: Sean Homyen <pzadmin@DouglasMI.gov>
Cc: sean@kerr-realestate.com
Subject: Re: Centre Collective - Site Plan Extension

Sean,

This is our formal response to be included  the 9/2 City Council Meeting agenda.  We need the 
extension to accommodate the delays we have encountered in gaining final approvals including the 
approvals of the Pleasant St. Right of Way, not to mention a myriad of other issues that I think you 
are well aware of.

Thank you.. 

Jeffrey A Kerr | MANAGING MEMBER
KERR REAL ESTATE
P: (269) 420-5156
A: PO Box 574, Douglas, MI 49406


